Happy Trails RV Resort 4-Wheel Drive Club Minutes for December 11, 2015

Meeting called to order at 6:15 by our Vice President Pat Swann

Minutes for November 13, 2015 are on our website and were approved.

Treasure Report
Reported by Lindy Lippert, Treasurer
Our balance for December is \$638.53
See report on website
Treasure report approved as read

Old Business

- A. Pat Potter will take pictures of new members or if anyone would like their old photo updated.
- B. We also went over our rules on guest rides and taking friends. Sam sent out an email to all club members to clarify the rules. And they can be found on our website

New Business

- A. Set up and food thanks. Pat thanked Lorrie, Connie and Linda for setting up for tonight's potluck.
- B. Recognition of trail leaders. Pat thanked Dick Potter (Agua Fria)Bob Cathey (Turkey Creek)Sam Giamarvo (Black Canyon Creek)
- C. Next ride Desoto Mine led by Sam Giamarvo
- D. Reminder about the 4 Wheel Drive Hardware discount and club rebate program
- C. Pat brought up the possibility of a Sedona ride for next year and also changing our usual Moab week to Kanab or maybe Florence next year. We will talk about this at the next meeting.
- D. Sharon Phelps reminded us about the Happy Trails Club Fair, January 22, 2016

Motion to Adjourn 6:45